
 

 
 

A Message from our President.... 
On behalf of the Lucan Minor Hockey Executive, I 
wish to welcome back our returning players and 
extend a warm welcome to our new players and 
families!  As another summer draws to an end, we 
begin to focus on the excitement of another fun-
filled hockey season.  Once again, we look forward 
to watching our teams develop, celebrating our 
successes, but more importantly, witnessing the 
enthusiasm as our minor hockey players step on to 
the ice.   
Good Luck to all players and teams!! 
 
Brian Lewis 
President 
 
 
RESPECT IN SPORT – PARENT EDITION 
As communicated throughout last season and this 
summer, the Respect in Sport program will be fully 
integrated for the 2014/15 season.  At least one 
parent or guardian of each registered player (boys 
and girls) must complete the Respect In Sport 
Program – Parent Edition.  The deadline for 
completion is August 31. 
 
Remember to print your Certificate of Completion 
for your records and send a copy to 
secretary@lucanminorhockey.net.   
 
Parents must provide their certificate prior to their 
children going on the ice.  No exceptions! 
 
Refer to the LMH website or previous emails for 
more information. 
 
 
TRYOUT SCHEDULE AVAILABLE 
View the Lucan Minor Hockey web site for the 
details.  A fee of $50.00 applies to any player trying 
out for a competitive team and is due on the first 
night of tryouts, before the player is allowed to 
skate.  No exceptions!  Players are guaranteed a 
minimum of 2 tryout skates.   
 
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT ICE 
We will once again be hosting Development Ice in 
September.  As always, this program promises to be 
beneficial to players of all ages and a great way for ALL 
players to get back into the routine of hockey.   
 
Coaches from LMH will be facilitating this program with a 
focus on power skating, stick and puck handling, etc.  Ice 
will be offered based on your child’s age and all Lucan 
Minor Hockey players are encouraged to participate.  
There is a $10 fee per session and players may attend as 
many sessions as offered.   
 
 
REGULAR SEASON SCHEDULE 
A reminder: the September ice schedule is not indicative 
of your team’s ice schedule for the entire season.  
 
Everyone is encouraged to sign up for email and text 
alerts which are available on the bottom left corner of the 
website under "Manage Subscriptions". 
 
 
CODE OF CONDUCT 
Please read the codes of conduct from OMHA and OWHA.  
The links are under the “About Us” tab on the website. 
 

 
BOND OPPORTUNITIES 
Remember each player has a 3-hr or $175 bond this 
season.  There are many ways to work your bond off: 
 Executive Members / ROSTERED Bench Staff works 

off a family bond.  
 Sweater Reps work off a single bond 
 Volunteer at:  

 Development Ice:  
 Ken Bailey Tournament: October 24-26th.  We 

will be looking for volunteers to assist with the 
tournament. 

 Picture/Apparel Night: October 27th  
 Wing Night: November 1st 

 
There will be opportunities during these various 
fundraising events throughout the year to volunteer your 
time and work off your bond(s).  Please note that the  
 

mailto:secretary@lucanminorhockey.net


majority of these opportunities are available in the 
fall and are offered equally to all LMH parents 
through an email and will be posted on our web site 
and allocated on a first-come first-served basis. 
 
LUCAN MINOR HOCKEY FAMILY GATE PASS 
Passes allow you to enter all Lucan Shamrock and 
Lambton Middlesex Regular Season Home Games. 
The cost is $95 for a Family, $60 Single Adult, $75 
for a Double Seniors and $55 for a Single Senior 
pass. 
 
CASH CALENDARS, GATE PASSES AND SOCKS 
Cash Calendars, Gate Passes and Socks will be 
available for pick up on Saturday September 6th 
from 8:30am-7:30pm and Sunday September 7th 
10:00am-5:30pm in the arena lobby. 
 
 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 Picture / Apparel / Pizza night: Monday October 

27th.  A schedule will be forwarded to you closer to 
the date.  UHS Promotions will be on site to take 
apparel orders that evening.  Watch for new 
products! 

 
 Wing Night will be Saturday November 1st.  Mark 

your calendars and watch for additional details! 
 
 
GAME SOCKS: Please contact Eric Hundey to order new 
game socks if you did not order any when registering. 
 
 

  

 
One last note regarding the LMHA gate fees:  Please remember that these fees help to offset the 
cost of refereeing in our centre!  While it may be convenient for you to use the side doors of the 
arena to drop your player off, please be mindful of paying the gate fee, either by going through 
the front gate (which we all should be doing), or going back to the gate after dropping your 
player off and paying the gate fee.  We appreciate your adherence and respect of our gate fee 
policy.  Family Season passes are available. 
 

 

Please visit our website at www.lucanminorhockey.net for up to date information  
 

2014 / 2015 LUCAN MINOR HOCKEY EXECUTIVE 
 

Name Position Telephone E-Mail 

Brian Lewis President 519-666-3777 president@lucanminorhockey.net 

Cathy Burghardt-Jesson Past President 519-225-2896 pastpresident@lucanminorhockey.net 

Barb Van Arenthals 
1st Vice President 

Registration 
519-227-0479 registration@lucanminorhockey.net 

Jenny Marrinan 
2nd Vice President 

Fund Raising 
226-271-2385 fundraising@lucanminorhockey.net 

Julie Cooke Secretary 519-227-0314 secretary@lucanminorhockey.net 

Roch Brazeau Treasurer 519-666-2419 treasurer@lucanminorhockey.net 

David Landers Ice Convener 519-227-1173 iceconvenor@lucanminorhockey.net 

Scott Amos Director of Coaches 519-293-3289 coaches@lucanminorhockey.net 

Craig Irwin Director of Trainers 519-227-2218 trainers@lucanminorhockey.net 

Helen Ahrens OMHA Rep 519-227-6794 omha@lucanminorhockey.net 

Tanya Barfett OWHA Rep 519-227-2047 owha@lucanminorhockey.net 

Rob Tindall Shamrock Rep 519-670-5638 shamrock@lucanminorhockey.net 

Eric Hundey Equipment 226-393-1818 equipment@lucanminorhockey.net 

Lori Hickson Lambton Middlesex 519-227-0861 lm@lucanminorhockey.net 
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